Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, March 6, 2025, 12:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. EST

PLACE: The virtual meeting can be joined by either video or telephone conferencing. Please see below the meeting date, time and corresponding information on how to join: 

To join the meeting by video, use this link:

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MDg3MGE2Y2MtMjJkYi00ZTQ2LWJlZDMtMWQwNzUyN2IxMzM0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22c4d6af73-d05b-4ade-9a39-ced76d3056c6%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%220a431900-04db-4ee2-b2ac-a16a63475bd0%22%7d

To join the meeting by telephone, dial (850)270-2928 and enter 250927371 then #

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of these meetings is for the Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission (FWC) to hear comments directly from Statewide Bear Technical Assistance Group (TAG) and Bear Stakeholder Groups (BSGs) members on the potential options for highly regulated black bear hunting in Florida; therefore, comments from the public who may be in attendance who are not current TAG/BSG members will only be allowed in the event there is additional time on the agenda. The FWC will schedule a separate meeting specifically to hear comments directly from the public on this topic on a different date and time than these TAG and BSG meetings.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission’s Bear Management Program at BearPlan@MyFWC.com
